Dear Ladies of Countryside,

It's so amazing to watch all things come alive again in the Spring! From dormant trees, shrubs, and flowers to the new life of a child or grandchild! Shameless Grandma moment here! Welcome Wells Lester! Our number 13 grandchild. And he's a keeper!

God is so good and keeps His promises to all generations.

Just as the seasons change every year! And Bluebonnets in the Spring, so is the Lord's faithfulness!

"For the Lord is good; His lovingkindness is everlasting And His faithfulness to all generations."

Psalms 100:5

There are lots of activities coming our way!

- * Titus 2 Bible Study will meet Wednesday, March 20th, 9:30am with Sheila Pennington scheduled to teach on Chapter 8! Childcare registration will be open on Sunday at https://countrysidebible.org/titus-2-groups.
- * Our Spring Fellowship is right around the corner, on April 16th, with Christy Anderson being our guest speaker Registration begins March 17th!
- * Mark your calendars for our Summer Workshop, which will be June 22nd and our topics this year are Evangelism and Worship. Details for sign-ups are coming soon! Praying that everyone is enjoying this season of warmer weather and sunshine!

In Christ, Linda Chandler Women's Leadership Team